
From: Tomas Heikkala
To: Victoria McCauley
Subject: WUTZ-FM 88.3
Date: Friday, April 10, 2020 3:44:52 PM

WUTZ-FM  88.3 MHz

Facility ID 54583
FRN # 0019643428

Location: Summertown, TN 38483

 

April 9, 2020

Dear Ms. McCauley,

As the current manager of our 10-watt FM radio station, WUTZ 88.3 MHz, I am writing to
inform you that this station has been permanently taken off the air at 2:14 pm, today, April 9,
2020. We will not be renewing our license to broadcast. 

Thank you for your assistance,

Troy T. Heikkala

126 Redbird Road
Summertown, TN
38483
512-589-1086

PS.  Please let me know that you have received this email and that you can process it as
requested.
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